
 

 

13 March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer Carrington students the opportunity to attend a Free 
Dorking Wanderers Football Camp during the Easter holidays, on Wednesday 10 April. 
There are two sessions, one for Years 7 and 8 (10:00am-12:00pm) and one for Years 9 
and 10 (1:00-3:00pm). 
 

You can sign your young person up for this session in Arbor under ‘Activities’ (please 
take a look at the screenshot below, or the Arbor user guide HERE for how to sign 
up). You are able to register your young person for these sessions from today. 
 

Students will not be allowed to leave school until the session ends so please ensure they 
bring a snack and a drink with them. 
 

If you have any questions, please email me. 
 

Best wishes 

Ben Dyson 

Dorking Wanderers Coach 

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008179494-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App#h_01HEMP7ZEEFNQB7NY2606XH8K1

